
Capita Registrars Huddersfield       15 The Glade 

Northern House        Storrington 

Woodsome Park        West Sussex 

Fenay Bridge         RH20 4GL 

Huddersfield 

West Yorkshire 

HD8 0GA 

 

23 November 2011 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that we have not received the share certificate issued by your 

office following the completion of a stock transfer form earlier this year. Would you please re-issue the 

certificate to our address given at the top of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Arthur Wormull 

 

Kathleen Amy Wormull 


